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Public Input to the Library Study Process
During 2008-09 over 1,000 Cape Elizabeth residents participated in ten focus groups, telephone and web surveys, one-on-one interviews, and a design charette to assist the Study Committee in its deliberations.  Several important themes emerged across the various types of data and opinion gathering instruments: 

The public wants a library that is:  

· Fully accessible to all
· Energy efficient
· Uses staff resources wisely
· Serves as a center of community life
· Offers exceptional services to all
· Located in the town center
Focus Groups Summary (103 people participated; themes that emerged across multiple sessions)

Lack of handicapped access to multiple levels is a hindrance to library use


There are limited places throughout the library to sit and read


People like/love the Thomas Memorial Library, but many don’t spend much time there

Study spaces are needed

Restrooms are needed on several levels

Adult, children’s, and teen areas are cramped

The current meeting room space is cramped, unattractive and limits programming

A larger, more inviting, technologically equipped meeting room is needed

Having the Library, Historical Society, and Arts Council in the same facility is good, but all



three need more space

Friends of the Library need a larger, improved work and book sale space

People like the current location in the Town Center

Any new, remodeled facility should retain the look and feel of the Town Center, blend in

Any new, remodeled facility should be “green,” or largely so, environmentally friendly

The circulation desk area is a serious bottleneck and is too small to handle the volume 

of work that has to be done there

Staff work space is limited and located in inefficient areas

The layout of the building with its several levels limits sight lines and supervision

